
 

 

Yr 6 Curriculum News 
Summer 2024 

 English 
 

Throughout this term, we will consolidate the 
writing skills that we have acquired during our time 
in KS2. We will be writing pieces from a variety of 
genres and for different purposes. We will focus on 
the impact that our writing has on the reader.  
The teaching of spelling and grammar will be 
integrated into each lesson.   
 
Whole class and guided reading will take place daily 
and will cover a range of texts which directly link to 
our writing topics. 

Maths 
 

After some work to consolidate what we have learnt in KS2 
so far, we will focus on project work in our Maths lessons.  
 
We will solve problems linked to real life scenarios and be 
given the opportunity to apply our mathematics skills and 
knowledge in different ways. We will: solve puzzles; test 
mathematical statements; reason and have fun playing with 
numbers in equations.  
 
 
 

History and Geography 
 

In Geography, in our topic Interconnecting Amazon., we will 
be learning about agriculture across the world, then 
zooming into the Amazon basin, a region of South America. 
 
In History, we will be learning Ancient civilisations in central 
America: the Maya. 
 
 
 
 
 

PE 
 

In PE we will be covering the following units of 
work: 

- Athletics and Striking and Fielding 

PE is on Thursday. PE kit should be a t-shirt, 
leggings/tracksuit bottoms/shorts and a pair of 
plimsolls or trainers.  

 

Religious Education and PSHE 
 

In RE, we will be learning about what people from different 
religions believe about life. 
 
In PSHE we will continue to explore our school values. We 
will also complete our units on Drugs, RSE and Money. 
Additionally, we will complete work on Transition and 
preparing for the move to Secondary School. 
 

Homework 
For homework, your child is expected to read every day. Spelling can be accessed on Spelling Frame. Mathletics tasks 
are set online to consolidate the learning in class. 

 

Music 
 

In Music, we will be working on composition and 
performance skill. One of our units of work is called Dancing 
in the Street. 
 
We will also be work towards the end of year production, 
which will be performed in July. 

Spanish 
 

In Spanish, we will be learning about different sections of a 
newspaper and writing our own articles 
 

Computing and E Safety 
 

In Computing, we will continue to focus on safety 
and making good choices online. We will consider 
how much time we spend on line and the impact it 
may have on us.  

Science 
 

In Science, we will be learning about Evolution and 
inheritance followed by Living things and their 
habitats.  We will continue to devise investigations 
to answer scientific questions and will be developing 
our skills of drawing conclusions and making 
connections between findings. 
  

Design Technology 
 

In DT, we will be making our own structures and 
considering their strengths and weaknesses. We will 
also be creating Steady Hand games. 

Upcoming Trips 

9th May – British Museum; 6th June – King’s College London; 12th June – Natural History Museum; 24th June – Junior Citizen 

Event; and 2nd/3rd July – Ben Kinsella Knife Crime Workshop.  


